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Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 11 SLT Chat (Thursday 28th September 2023)

I am writing to invite you to an important
event organised by the Senior Leadership
Team (SLT) for all parents and Year 11
pupils. This event will take place on
Thursday 28th September and aims to
provide valuable insights into the upcoming
GCSE year and what you can expect for
your child.

We hope that by bringing us all together at
the beginning of this important academic
year for your child we can address
concerns regarding the exams, coursework
commitments, revision and the pressures that may arise. Rest assured that the Risedale Family is
committed to supporting your family not only throughout this year but also beyond.

No booking is necessary and everyone is welcome to join us in the main school hall at 5pm. The
event will conclude at approximately 6pm.

We will also be discussing the Year 11 Prom and introducing the ‘Prom Passport’ system that many
schools use to motivate and focus their young people during the final stage of their secondary
education. The end-of-year Prom will be held on Friday 28th June 2024 at The Blackwell Grange
Hotel in Darlington.

We are very much looking forward to seeing you at our Year 11 & SLT Chat so that we can address
any queries you may have and offer reassurance about the exciting year ahead for you and your
child.

Kind regards,

Mr Colin D Scott
Headteacher
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